
Testing your water
Residents concerned about the possibility of lead in their drinking water may wish to have it 
tested by a state-certified laboratory. This list of laboratories is provided as a courtesy and 
is not meant to be a complete listing, nor a recommendation for any particular laboratory’s 
services. Individuals are responsible for determining the ability of a laboratory to reliably 
perform the requested testing. 

Enviro Test Perry Laboratories
8102 Lemont Rd. #1500

Woodridge, IL 60517
630.324.6685

First Environmental Laboratories, Inc.
1600 Shore Rd.

Naperville, IL 60563
630.778.1200

www.firstenv.com

McHenry Analytical Water Laboratory
4314 Crystal Lake Rd.

Suite A
McHenry, IL 60050 

815.344.4044
www.mchenrylab.com

Suburban Laboratories, Inc.
1950 S. Batavia Ave.

Suite 150
Geneva, IL 60134

708-544-3260 ext. 214
www.drinkingwaterlabs.com

For more information about Oak Park’s  
drinking water, call 708.358.5700 or email 
publicworks@oak-park.us.

View Oak Park’s latest Water Quality Report 
at www.oak-park.us/waterqualityreport. 


